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Wednesday 2nd July 2025

Dear Parent/Carer,

As you are aware, morning drop-off and afternoon pick-up is a very busy time for every school.  At CHPA we work with yourselves with reminders of safe driving and parking, through Newsletter and Social Media posts,  our Junior Road Safety Ambassadors and with the Local Authority Parking Enforcement and SY Police.

For the significant majority of those using cars, I can only thank you for the careful and courteous way you continue to drive and park around CHPA to ensure all children are as safe as possible.

Unfortunately, there remains a core group of drivers that continue to show complete disregard for safe driving and parking, which is putting everyone at risk – including their own children!

Only this morning I have had reports of a small blue car speeding down the track to the parking spaces on Charnock Park, nearly hitting a number of adults.  

We take pride in teaching pupils about road safety and with the communications/reminders that have been shared with yourselves on numerous occasions, the lack of care and attention shown by some drivers is astonishing. 

As everyone will be aware, there was a recent tragic incident in Mosborough where a child was killed.  It would be an absolute travesty if something similar was to happen in and around CHPA.  Only by driving and parking safely and sensibly can the risk of such an incident be minimised.

Once again, as yet another reminder, please ensure that you drive and park safely around CHPA, so everyone is doing everything they can to keep your children safe!


Regards
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AI-generated content may be incorrect.]                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        Mr P M Burgess                                                                                                                                                                                                              
Headteacher

#LOVECHPA
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